Dear ____, 
Each year our hospital participates in the campaign for Friends of Indiana Hospitals, a bipartisan political action committee (PAC) that is dedicated to advancing hospital and health concerns in the legislative arena. 
Involvement in the process is the key to preventing costly and unnecessary legislation. Thousands of dollars in donations could mean millions in return for Indiana hospitals. We as health care advocates and professionals can ensure our PAC remains strong. 
I thank those of you who have made donations in the past. Your contributions have gone a long way in advancing health care in Indiana. To those who have not yet contributed, I encourage you to join your peers in this effort. 
The stakes in the legislative arena are too high for hospitals and for patients. We cannot afford to passively await legislative change. Now, more than ever, we must work together to ensure our voice is represented. 
A goal of ______ has been set for our hospital. Please provide all contributions by _________. You may send your contributions directly back to the Friends campaign in the enclosed envelope. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Contributions or gifts to the Friends of Indiana Hospitals are not deductible as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes. Federal law requires us to use our best efforts to collect and report the name, address, occupation and name of employer of each individual whose contribution exceeds $200 in a calendar year. 
As always, thank you for your support. 
Sincerely,
